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Charity Week 
 

22 - 26 October 2018 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Annually, students in the Sixth Form lead a huge fundraising effort throughout the school 
for a nominated charity with over £10,000 raised last year for Candlelighters. 
 
This year, our Charity Week events will take place between 22 and 26 October, and we hope 
to raise a similar sum for our charity ‘Saint Michael’s Hospice’. 
 
Saint Michael’s Hospice is a charity dedicated to giving people with terminal illnesses the 
best palliative care, as well as caring for their loved ones. This is something which is close to 
our hearts and we want to make the most of this week and raise as much money as we can 
for such a worthy cause! 
  
During the week, students should expect a lot of fun activities, musical performances and 
audience participation, involving both students and staff. Events will be during break, lunch 
and after school with suggested donations of 50p/£1.00 for most events.  All of the form 
groups are currently in the process of devising ways to raise money and all years will be 
involved in the fundraising effort.  
 
There will also be a non-uniform day on Friday 26 October. Students may wear their own 
clothes to school on this day but not fancy dress please.  A suggested donation of £2 would 
be gratefully received on the day. 
 
Further updates will follow about specific events throughout the week. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The School Officers 
 
 
 
 


